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Welcome

Greetings Sigma Pi Nationals and Beta-
Psi Alumni,

We, the Beta-Psi chapter at East
Stroudsburg University, would like to
update all of you gentlemen with all we
have we have accomplished this 2023-
2024 academic school year.

Mr. Greek

To start off the school year, the Beta-Psi
Chapter participated in the all-Greek event
named “Mr. Greek”. Here every fraternity
sends out one brother to represent their
letters and be involved in a talent show.
Brother, Jordan Valenti, represented us and
Sigma Pi ended up taking first place overall,
along with raising the most money for March
of Dimes (This organization raises money for
newborn babies in the NICU). Brothers were
very proud that they were able to help out a
great cause along with showing why we are
number one.

Homecoming 2023

In October, East Stroudsburg University
had it's annual Homecoming on campus.
We always use this event to have alumni
and family come to our chapter haome. We
always have an amazing time catching up
and sharing stories with alumni. In
addition, we held a ceremony for a fellow
alumni that had passed, brother “Max”
Yaeger. The brothers also had a paddle
made for our landlord and alumni Jeff
Bruno. Overall it was a great day for the
Beta-Psi chapter.




Fundraising

This year the Beta-Psi chapter are very
grateful for the amount of funds we were
able to bring to our chapters. We held on-
campus tables very often, almost once a
week, where we would help raise money.
We sold, pies, candy, hot chocolate and
cookies, pied ourselves, social events and
much more in order to bring money into
this fraternity. To add, we are hosting a
kickball tournament later this month with
a sorority (Alpha Omicron Pi) that will help
raise even more funds for the Beta-Psi
Chapter as well.

Philanthropy

Next, another goal that was met this year
was raising awareness about our
philanthropy, men’s mental health. By
having tables on campus where we would
simply give out information about our
cause and do small things like hand out
motivational cards or give out treats,
brothers truly let others know that it is
okay to not be okay and that men
struggle mentally as well.

Community Service

To continue, the Beta-Psi Chapter helped
out our local community a lot this
academic year. The brothers help multiple
street cleans every semester which
helped make our campus and surrounding
areas beautiful once again. Brothers also
volunteered at a local homeless shelter
where they served cooked meals to those
in need. Moving forward we would like to
continue to improve our great community
that we are blessed to live in.




Eboard

This academic school year was very
important as we believe that the Beta-Psi
Chapter continued to shine on and off
campus. This progress would have not
been possible if it wasn't for the great
leaders we had guiding us throughout the
entire year. President Jack Spahn, Vice
President Elijah Rivera, Sargent at Arms
Juan Flores, Treasurer Logan Rieder,
Herald Stephen Tellez, and Secretary Joey
Marzzacco made up this year's Eboard
that helped to push this chapter even
further than it's ever been.

Thank You

The Beta-Psi Chapter here at East
Stroudsburg University would like to
share our gratitude with Sigma Pi
Nationals and Alumni who have gotten us
to where we are today. Without your
support and constant motivation to be
better, the accomplishments school year
would not have been possible. Thank you
from the all the Beta-Psi Brothers.
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The Future

The Brothers from the 2023-2024
academic school year are very proud of all
the accomplishments that have been
reached but are not satisfied. The Beta-
Psi chapter believes firmly in being better
than we were the day before and we are
bringing this same mentally back in the
fall. We hope that the new brothers can
follow the path we have paved and bring
us to new heights that’ll continue to
make this fraternity so great.




